
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 6/10/2021 7:42 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

06/10/2021 

MS Vicky Simister 
7 / 6 Hill ST 
Queenscliff NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

To the Assessing Officer, 

I am extremely disappointed with the vertical sea wall at Collaroy and plans in Narrabeen. It is poorly 
thought out, ugly and an unsustainable option in terms o f  erosion and sand nourishment. Given that this has 
happened during COVID, the community response is not what it would be in usual times and I would urge 
you to extend the closing period to allow people to share their views. 

Kind regards, 
Vicky Simister 

2021/702512


